
PTC Meeting 

3/12/2025 
 

~Prayer 

~Mission Statement 

~Introductions 

~Principal’s Report 

-​ Thank you to the Black History Planning Committee.  The event was wonderful and 
will be an annual event we are looking forward to. 

-​ Tomorrow dress down day for Sarah’s Guest House.  The money raised will go 
towards groceries next week, for Student Council to cook a meal for them. 

-​ Reading Month, please review the calendar with special days.  Next Friday students 
may wear a readable shirt and/or readable hat. 

-​ Please make sure your children are reading at home.  Reading logs are due at the end 
of the week.  Prize drawings are on Monday.  Please track minutes accurately and 
honestly.   

-​ Monday students may wear St Pat’s attire for a free dress down day. 
-​ Last week Prek4 and K students enjoyed House for Mouse presented by Syracuse 

Stage.   
-​ Monday, 4th-6th grade participated in an Internet Safety class presented by McMahon 

Ryan Child Advocacy Center. 
-​ No School March 31st. 
-​ March 14th- No school for students; Staff professional development  
-​ March 20th, 6th grade fundraiser at Tully’s.  Coupons are being sent home in student 

folders. 
-​ Next year enrollment is good.  Waiting lists have been started at the moment.  There 

may be a need to split classes next year. 
-​ Dress codes: Make sure your child(ren) are you dress code.  This includes shirts being 

tucked in.   
-​ 4th-6th grade will be taking a field trip to Albany on May14th.  We are in need of 

parent chaperones.  Chaperones must be VIRTUS trained.  Cost is $20.  Father is 
paying for a charter bus.  Lunch will be provided from the school.  A parent has 
volunteered to donate a pizza dinner.   

-​ Clothing drive will be held at the end of April 
-​ The school has had new and updated cameras installed. 
-​ We will hold another bottle and can drive in April 



-​ April 8-9 ELA state testing 
-​ March 20th will be a Basketball celebration in the gym at 2:00  We want to recognize 

the undefeated teams and wonderful season the players had.   

~Treasurers report 

-​ Whiteboards have been purchased for teachers.  Money used form Breakfast with 
Santa and Crunch game 

-​ We will be forfeiting the ad in SU since enrollment is up.  The money saved from the 
ad with be used for field trip buses.   

~Communications report 

~Teacher’s Report 

-​ HUGE THANK YOU for the purchase of the whiteboards for the classrooms and for 
all the meals provided.   

~Old Business 

•​ The Celebrating Black History was SUCH a wonderful event! A huge thank 
you again to our committee for putting everything together! Our school even 
had a spotlight article in the Catholic Sun! Wow!  

•​ Father Daughter Dance was a HUGE success! Also, a big thank you to 
everyone that helped out before hand with setting up, donating the 
refreshments as well as donating raffle baskets! Another thank you to then the 
families that helped with the break down and cleaning up of the gym on 
Sunday morning!   

•​ Thank you to the 2nd grade for hosting a breakfast for their teacher 
appreciation meal! 1st grade will be hosting for the teachers in the next few 
weeks this month! April will be hosted by Kindergarten. 

 

~New Business  

•​ Looking for something fun to do?! Come to Parents Night Out!!  

On Friday, March 28th  at 7 PM at Chelsea’s Restaurant and Bar  

Appetizers will be provided by PTC.   

•​ The clothing closet is in need of some love and attention! 



•​ Mother Son event​ -Survey was sent via email to vote on bowling or dance.  Also 
taking other suggestions.  A decision to be made next week.  The event will be held in April.  

 

•​ Mrs. Friedburg has asked to reschedule the PTC meeting for next month 
due to her drama performance happening.  The new date is TBD. 

 

 

~Open Forum 

 

Have a blessed month of March!  


